## **Mark Watts**

From: Abby Stec- Compenso <abbystec@compenso.ca>

Sent: Wednesday, August 01, 2012 4:56 PM

To: 'Dave Barrow'; mwatts@bltconstruction.com

Cc: 'Paul Bonwick'

Subject: Collingwood Recreational Facilities

Attachments: image002.jpg

## Hi Dave and Mark,

Paul met with Ed Houghton today to continue discussions regarding the Collingwood project. Ed will be in touch with you in the next day or so to set up a follow up meeting to continue the process. We are drawing up an agreement between Green Leaf Distribution and BLT and will forward it to you for your review when it has been completed. Warm regards,

Abby



Abby Stec, LEED™ AP Managing Partner Board Chair, Environment Network

office: 705 444-7217

fax: 705 445 2681 mobile:

email: abbystec@greenleafdistribution.ca

www.greenleafdistribution.ca